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Abstract 
 

In January 2015, the Finnish milk recording system was reformed. Herd owners were given a larger 

choice of sampling interval options, services to help with data capture were launched, and a new 

system of evaluating data quality was introduced. One and a half year later, we see significant 

improvements in data quality and capture delay. In this presentation, the results of the first year and 

half will be discussed. 
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